CENTRAL LINN SCHOOL DISTRICT 32433 HWY 228, HALSEY

SUB-COMMITTEE FOR COMMUNITY SURVEY
CENTRAL LINN HIGH SCHOOL

On February 12, 2018, the Board's Sub-Committee for developing a Community Survey met in the conference room of Central Linn High School. The meeting began at approximately 5:30 p.m. with members David Karo, Rebekah Schneiter, Stacey Meneses and Charley Wolff attending. Members absent were Katie Cheney and Brian Tenbusch; others present were Jorden Parrish and Susan Beaudin.

David Karo recently attended Oregon School Boards Association's Bonds and Ballots workshop. He found most districts worked on passing their bonds over a two-year period. They attended all community meetings and gained the community's support before going out for a bond. The goal of tonight's meeting was to decide what kind of survey we want from Melissa Martin (Nelson Report/Public Affairs Counsel). A survey to gain the perception of the community or to test a bond or dollar amount.

The Committee discussed at length the need to gain the perception of the community and acknowledged there is mistrust among community members and the school district. That past survey results may not have been accurate nor covered the mass majority of voters. This next survey needs to be valid, reflect scientific results and the school board listen to the results, good or bad. If bad, we need to work on repairing those issues, regaining the community's trust, and then go for a bond they will support.

There was consensus to move forward with a perception survey with one "wild card" question. Examples were: Would you support a bond for one or two campuses? Would you support a bond for new construction or for maintenance? Ms. Martin to generate questions for a five-minute survey and to decide on the final question or omit based on her professional recommendation.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 6:27 p.m.

Respectively submitted,

Susan Beaudin